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The Services Planning working group has continued to engage in regular meetings to discuss 

barriers and opportunities for improved service coordination, access, and quality improvement for 

youth in the juvenile justice system or at risk of involvement. Key topics for discussion at recent 

meetings include strengthening statewide prevention services and improving the cultural 

competence of service delivery, particularly for indigenous populations. A memo synthesizing key 

takeaways and recommendations from recent meetings will be shared with the Children’s Cabinet 

and presented for discussion at the July Cabinet meeting designed to identify policy/funding 

priorities for the upcoming year. 

 

 

 

 

 


